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THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 
WASH I NGTON 

J e o x ~ o .  I vj. C N f l 3 - 3 a - n - o , o )  AUG 9 1951 
FOLDER 

Dear bk. Dean: 

Thank you f o r  your l e t te r  expressing appreciation 
f o r  the  splendid job performed by Lieutenant General 
E2wood R. Quesada as commander of J o i n t  Task Force Three. 

Atomic Energy Commission holds f o r  General Quesada and 
h i s  leadership i n  the conduct of Operation GREENHOUSE. 

the  Air Force fo r  his information and inclusion i n  
General Quesada’s records. I am a l so  making known to 
General Quesada your appreciation of h i s  capable per- 
f ormance . 

I am happy t o  learn  of the  high esteem which the  

Your l e t t e r  i s  being forwarded t o  t he  Secretary of 

With bes t  regards, I am 

Honorable Gordon Dean 
Chairman, U. S. Atomic 

Energy Commission 
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ACTING SECRETARY, 


